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Cape Town may lose access to water by next year
Alternate World Water Forum being held in Brazil
Cities are taking back water supply from privateers
_________________________________________
Hello, I’m Marc Belanger. 

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Monday March 19, 2018. I’m Marc Belanger.

That is David Boys the Deputy General Secretary of Public Services International. The PSI is the global union which represents public sector unions at the world level. It represents some 20 million workers in 150 countries. I talked to Mr. Boys as unions and other organizations were preparing for the World Water Forum in Brazil. The Forum is being held just before World Water Day on March 22. The issue of access to safe, affordable, water is in the headlines at the moment because Cape Town South Africa is experiencing a water crisis which may see its people lose access to water as early as next year. I asked Mr. Boys about what is happening in Brazil this week. 

(audio)

Is access to safe, affordable water becoming more difficult? 

(audio)

Safe and affordable drinking water has been declared one of the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals. What are some of the challenges faced in achieving this goal?

(audio)

Do you have any examples of municipalities which have take back their water supply from private contractors?

(audio)

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, Facebook, iTunes, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.
